
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8 March 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Driffield Male Voice Choir 
 
As a music department, it has been great to liaise with local music organisations to 
promote music outside the school. Driffield Male Voice Choir are looking for sixth form 
students to join their choir. The Driffield Male Voice Choir is in its 53rd year. They are 
a registered charity and raise in between £5,000 - £7,000 in each of their choir 
seasons. They currently have 41 members and are keen to grow number’s especially 
in the Tenor sections.  
 
As well as the traditional male voice pieces they perform ‘newer’ songs such as “We 
are the Champions”, “The Rose”, “You Raise Me Up” and “World in Union” as they 
look to grow their repertoire. As part of their constitution, they have to nurture and 
promote local young musicians and would love to involve further education students 
at Driffield School and Sixth Form. If you would be interested in finding out more 
information, the choir can be found on their website, which can be found 
at www.driffieldmalevoicechoir.co.uk, or via their Facebook page. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
  
Mr B Couper 
Head of Music 

 

http://www.driffieldmalevoicechoir.co.uk/

